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More literacy fun learning about pirates with Mrs Salter.   

The PCYC Activ8 program runs on Tuesdays here at school.  

Each week students and staff join in different exercise activities. 



   Bellbrook Public School …….. a proud member of the Macleay Public Schools group 

We are still operating under Level 3 restrictions which means we are unable to have 

non essential visitors in the school.  This helps keep our students and staff safe.   

All students should be at school every day unless they have been advised by NSW 

Health to stay home, or if they are unwell. 

Unfortunately we had to cancel our Kindy transition last Friday and we are unsure 

when we can run it again.  Families will be advised as soon as we have new dates. 

Thank you everyone for support the Heart Foundation through our Jump Rope for 

Heart day last week.  A total of $142.80 was raised. 

Next week, Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be participating in a NSW Department of Education 

reading and numeracy check-in assessment to assess and monitor student learning.  

The assessments help identify how students are performing and to help teachers tailor 

their teaching more specifically to student needs.  Students should bring a set of 

headphones each day if they have any at home. 

Due to current restrictions, some events have been cancelled including the intensive 

swimming lessons.  We hope to run these early next year. 

Our last day for students this term will be Thursday, 16 December 2021. 

News 

Coming to school every day increases the chances of being drawn out of our attendance jar.  There 

are some great prizes to choose from. 



3-6 projects are looking good with lots of hard 

work being put in by students.  These topics are 

Michelle Payne, sea turtles and the macaw. 

Ask your child some of the amazing facts they 

have learnt about their topic. 

Everyone worked hard for our Jump Rope for 

Heart jump off day last week.   

 


